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29th March 2021  

  

  

Dear S6 Parent/Carer,  

  

In preparation for the S6 Yearbook and to assist in the creation of one of our pages, we would appreciate if 

you could provide a photograph of your son/daughter when they were either a baby / toddler / or primary 

age so that we can do a ‘Guess who?’ page.  On receipt of a photograph we will scan and return the 

original back to your young person.  Alternatively, as most people now take digital photographs, you could 

email a suitable photograph to wlcedarbank-sch@westlothian.org.uk, and include the 

reference:  Yearbook, Mrs M Thomson, and the young persons’ name.  

  

It is not compulsory to supply and send any pictures, but we would appreciate your consideration of 

allowing your son/daughter to participate in the ‘Guess Who’ page in their upcoming leavers’ book.  

  

The deadline for submitting photographs is Friday 23rd April 2021.  

  

Kind regards,  

  

  

  

Mrs M. Thomson  

Class Teacher  

Cedarbank School  
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